Excerpt from July 27, 2020 Town Board Work Session

6) Public Hearing notices:

Councilman Wochensky commented on the Town’s public hearing notices, stating that
we do what is legal, but they need to be on the website and possibly use signs on the properties
that will be addressed at a public hearing.

Bill Kramer stated he would like to have a discussion on this and that the signs in the
Village draw in people who are in no way affected by what will be happening on the property.
Councilman Wochensky asked what the problem is with a sign on all projects.

Supervisor Bach suggested giving this to the Planning Board for their thoughts and
recommendations.



